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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 18, 2019

TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Water & Rural Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB91 by Martinez (Relating to establishment of the disaster identification system for a

declared state of disaster.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to the establishment of a disaster identification
system for a declared state of disaster could be absorbed using existing resources.

The bill would allow a person to use an illuminated display to communicate with disaster relief
personnel during a declaration of a state disaster.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety
LBB Staff: WP, SZ, LBO, AI, SMi
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